President: Ray Hoyt
Grand Dir: Lon Curtis
Sec/Treas.:Alice Curtis
267-2066

INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION



CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER NO. SEVENTY-TWO
P.O. Box 2242 Minden, No.
89423

SEPTEMBER (DARK)

As was voted on, Our August and September Mettings are not being held.

This Bulletin is being sent to get the 1995-96 dues cards in the mail, and to let you know that we are still "alive and kickin' ". I suppose that all of us are in the process of "Winterizing". There are so many things that seem to accumulate during the Summer months, it's hard to know where to begin.

We hope you all enjoyed a nice Summer, even if it didn't show up when we expected it, It's sure hard to grow vegetables, since the Sprimg came so late. We have began to realize that by the time and effort, and money it takes to have a nice garden, we can get it for less at a Supermarket. A small area for zuccini, onions, and lettuce, is about all we can worry about.

Since we are dark this month, I want to wish a Happy Birthday to the following: ALICE CURTIS, AUG. 5TH, DOUG STRUTHERS, AUG. 6TH, MARIE HARRIS, AUG.16TH, COLLEEN TUCKER, AUG.28TH. FOR SEPTEMBER: CINDI SELIGMAN 11TH, & CAROL BAKER 18TH. (IF WE MISSED ANYONE, PLEASE LET US KNOW).

As soon as a location for our October meeting is been chosen, we'll get another Bulletin to you. Don't forget. If your 1995-96 dues card is not in this envelope, we have not yet received you \$24.00.

YOURS FOR BIGGER, BETTER, AND MORE "FOOTPRINTS".